
From: Vicente Rubio Carretón [mailto:vrubio@hispasat.es]  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 11:36 AM 
To: Stephen Duall 
Subject: RE: Petition to Add Amazonas-1 to FCC Permitted List at 36 WL (SAT-PPL-20130430-00064) 
 
Dear Mr. Duall 
  
I thank you again for your kind and clear message.  
  
Once we have analyzed our petition according with your remarks, we inform you that  is not our 
intention to provide Direct-to-Home (DTH) services in the United States by means of Amazonas-1 
satellite at the 36 W.L. location (IBFS File No.  SAT-PPL-20130430-00064). 
  
We beg you to continue processing our request for the rest of the petition, id est, to add the Amazonas-

3 satellite at 36 W.L. to the Permitted Space Station List and permitting the use of the extended 13.75-

14.0 GHz Ku-band capacity on the AMAZONAS-1 satellite as well. 

Best regards, 

  
Vicente Rubio Carretón 
HISPASAT, S.A. 
Director del Área de Regulación 
Tel.: +349171025444 
Correo-e: vrubio@hispasat.es 
C/ Gobelas 41 
28023 Madrid 
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